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DWR 1-100.25 (Revised 09/05/2001)

RECREATIONAL USE
SUPPLEMENTAL SHEET

File No. 

Name of Applicant (Please Print): Subir Barua

1. Please indicate type of recreational use (boating, fishing, swimming, etc.):  Livestock use and 

miscellaneous hunting.  

     

2. Please summarize how the water will be used and justify the quantity of water requested:       

Applicant is requesting a 15 AF exemption to fill a pond with 1.5-acre surface area and 3' depth.  

     

     

     

3. Please complete the following table showing estimated future water requirements:

ESTIMATED FUTURE WATER DIVERTED/STORED

NEXT 5 YEARS WATER TO BE DIVERTED (ACRE-FEET OR 
GALLONS)

Year 1 15 Acre-Feet

Year 2 15 Acre-Feet

Year 3 15 Acre-Feet

Year 4 15 Acre-Feet

Year 5 15 Acre-Feet

Please attach any additional information, tables, or curves showing past, present and estimated future 
water requirements to substantiate the amount of water requested.

4. Please designate the legal description of the location where the water is to be used by providing the 
fractional part of the Section, Township and Range.

1.5-acre pond located in the NE 1/4 of the SE 1/4 of Section 14, Towhnship 23 South, Range 12 

West, Stafford County, KS. 

     

You may attach any additional information you believe will assist in informing the Division of the 
need for your request.
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November 7, 2024 

 

SUBIR BARUA 

10414 SW DIAMOND ROAD 

AUGUSTA KS  67010 

 

RE: Application, File No(s). 51348  

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The Division of Water Resources (Division) has received your application(s) for a permit to appropriate 

water for beneficial use.  Your application(s) has been assigned the file number(s) referenced above.  

Please be aware that the Division may have a large number of pending applications on hand at times and 

makes every attempt to process them in the order in which they are received.  You will be contacted if 

additional information is required. 

 

Please note, this letter only acknowledges receipt of your application(s) and does not guarantee approval.  

In accordance with the provisions of the Kansas Water Appropriation Act, the use of water as proposed 

prior to approval of the application(s) is unlawful. 

 

Additional information about the process may be found on our website at agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-

programs/dwr.  If you have any other questions, please contact our office at 785-564-6640 or your local 

Stafford Field Office at 620-234-5311.  If you call, please reference the file number so we can help you 

more efficiently.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

  

 Kris Neuhauser 

 New Applications Lead   

 Water Appropriation Program 

 

 

 

 


